Capital & Coast
\\ District Health Board

12 July 2016 2016/135

Robert Gourdie
Birth Hub Wellington
WELLINGTON

mailto:fyi-request-4246-6f3afdee @requests.fyi.org.nz]

Dear Mr Gourdie

Re: Official Information Act Request — Qur Reference 2016/135

Thank you for your Official Information Act request of 12 July 2016 seeking “how many Wellington Birth
Hub postcards had been received by yourselves since 01 May 2016”.

We have received 151 Wellington Birth Hub postcards overall. We are unable to confirm if they came
before or after 1 May 2016.

You have a right to seek a review, under section 28{3} of the Official Information Act, by way of a
complaint to the Ombudsman, about the information that has been provided to you.

Yours sincerely

[Q&A/w/\

Jennifer Ashman
EA to CEQ, Board and Chair
Capital & Coast District Health Board
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